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I highly oppose any new taxes. People like me on a fixed income can't even afford 

anything now and to add new will ensure that I and others like me will not be getting 

fuel, new cars or even a used car. Let alone what it will do to grocery prices to 

accommodate the new taxes on fuel. Companies have to cover the cost somewhere. 

And please explain why the transportation department can't work within their budget. 

I have too. I don't come running to the legislature if I run short each month. So stop 

running to the tax payer if you run short. Work within your budget!! 


